
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 14 July  

What has happened in school this week? 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The penultimate week of our academic year has been an amazing  
celebration of learning across the school - thank you to all of you who 
were able to attend yesterday. When parents and carers join their child 
with celebration events it has a wonderfully positive impact on their 
self-esteem and helps to develop a lifelong love of learning.  
 

We have also enjoyed Sports Days throughout the week - thank you 
again to all of you who were able to join us to show your support. The 
children loved showing off their athletic skills to you all! 
 

For the final week of term our thoughts turn to the summer  
holidays.  Please make a note of the following for next week: 
 

• Please provide your child with a suitably durable bag to carry  
    on their book on Thursday 20th July. 
• Please can any school reading books be returned to school prior to 
    the end of term. 
• The Year 6 assembly for children and parents/ carers of Year 6 will   
     be held on Friday 21st July at 2.15pm. We look forward to  
     welcoming you. 
• Friday is a non uniform day for year 6 only. Year 6 are welcome   
    bring with them their shirts/ t shirts for signing and designing on  
    Friday. 
 
Enjoy your weekend. 
 
Lillington Nursery & Primary School 
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IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Please read the WHIZZ notice with your children.   
The weekly notices contain lots of helpful tips and advice.  

Whizz to page 17. 
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What has happened in Franklin this week? 

Thursday 13th July, 2023, the children in Franklin class 
made a pizza in a mug!  

All the children were given a mug 
containing flour and salt, which they 
mixed, before adding milk and oil.  

They mixed all these ingredients 
into a dough. 

They mixed all these ingredients 
into a dough. 
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What has happened in Franklin this week? 

Thursday 13th July, 2023, the children in Franklin class 
made a pizza in a mug!  

They then spread tomato purée on 
top, and sprinkled grated cheese as 
the topping.  

They then spread tomato purée 
on top, and sprinkled grated 
cheese as the topping.  

The results were delicious! 

Yummy! 
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What has happened in Nursery this week? 

 
Nursery have enjoyed looking back on their learning 
journeys this week as we discuss moving on to big 
school!   
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What has happened in Nursery and Bevan 

this week? 

 
Reception and nursery had so much fun at Sport's Day 
this week. Thank you to all the parents and carers who 
came along. 
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What has happened in Nursery and Bevan 

this week? 
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What has happened in Darwin this week? 

 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 
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What has happened in Peake this week? 

Peake have enjoyed their trip to Hatton Country 
world and displayed great skills on Sports Day. 
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What has happened in Peake this week? 
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What has happened in Drew this week! 

Drew class have been continuing their learning 
about plants. They investigated what a plant needs 
to grow and were surprised to see how quickly 
their plants suffered after denying them a key 
component. They also had a go at some botanical 
prints using leaves and their own carvings.  
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What has happened in Hopper this week! 

Year 4 have been working hard in Math's this week. 
We have been translating points and shapes on a  
coordinate grid for the first time. They have  
understood that the word “translate” in this context 
means “move”, but that the points can only move 
along grid lines. 
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What has happened in  Pankhurst this week? 

Pankhurst have had lots of fun tin PE this week.  
They have been building on their team working 
skills, speaking and listening.  They finished off 
the session with some tug of war league. 
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What has happened in Angelou this week? 

 

This week in Angelou, the children have been  
looking back and reminiscing on their Year 6  
journey. After sorting through the piles of books they 
have completed at the highest of standards, they shared 
and discussed their favourite pieces/parts of the year 
before showcasing them at the Parent & Carer  
Celebration event. 
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What has happened in King this week? 

 

King Class enjoyed sports day on Wednesday. The 
first part was a rotation through 8 activities  
including an agility run, javelin throw, obstacle 
course, speed bounce and chest push. The second 
part included races against each other - there were 
some very competitive races! Here are some photos 
of the action.   
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Head Teacher to Home - 14 July 
What has happened in  Forest School this week? 

This week Forest school completed their leaf  
printing in clay. They worked hard printing leaves 
into clay and then painting over them. They also 
planted wildflower seeds on site and in small tubs to 
take home.  
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A big thank you to those who came to the PTFA 
summer fete. We hope you enjoyed it.  
 
If you didn't come, please consider spending a mi-
nute to fill out this survey:  
 
Summer Fete 2023 - parent survey (surveymonkey.co.uk)  

 
We'd really appreciate it.  
 
Thanks, Lillington School PTFA. 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/K9FLFJD
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We hope you are well and enjoying the summer.  
 
Here is the Lillington Connect July newsletter. 
There is a lot going on in the community this 
summer.  
 
We are looking forward to Lillington Fun  
Community Day on 22nd July!  
 
The next meeting of the group is this Thursday 
6th July at 5:45pm in Lillington Primary School. 
Everyone is welcome to attend, just drop us an 
email to register.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
  
Lillington Connect 

https://sway.office.com/3afgnAgOgV6SphO9?ref=Link
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We are on week 1 when we  

return on Monday 17th July. 

our menus | Educaterers 

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus

